
important
dates

If your child is going to be

absent from school for any

reason please call the

school office on 0121 464

3686 before 8:30am.

Dear Everyone, 

                      Welcome back to the Summer Term.  I hope everyone had time
to                      
                     recharge and enjoy the lovely sunshine.  Hopefully the sunshine 
                     will be back soon.  

We are pleased to introduce some new faces to our team.  Miss Butlin,
working in Year 4 and Mrs Farren, working in Year 1.  Mrs Tucker and Mrs
Banks who will also be working with us until the end of the Summer Term,
they will be around in the school playground at the beginning and end of the
school day, so please do say hello.

Please bear with us whilst we are in the process of appointing a new Site
Supervisor.  We are needing to rely on agency staff to fill this position until a
permanent member of staff is recruited.  This has meant that some days the
gates have not been opened as promptly as usual.  We thank you for your
understanding with this.  

A polite reminder also that bikes and scooters are not to be ridden by adults
or children on the playground at the beginning or end of the school day. 
 This is to ensure everyone's safety.  We are really proud of our three school
values of being Ready, Respectful and Safe and it is important that these
values are demonstrated at all parts on the school day.

We are beginning to plan some Jubilee activities for the children 
to participate in, so please keep an eye out for more information.  

Wishing you all a happy long weekend!

D Holland
Head of School

Turves Green Primary School 
Newsletter

 29TH  APR IL  2022

2ND MAY
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR BANK

HOLIDAY

5TH MAY
SCHOOL CLOSED TO

CHILDREN IN RECEPTION -
YEAR 5 FOR LOCAL

ELECTIONS
YEAR 6 CHILDREN TO

ATTEND 8:40AM - 12:20PM

9TH - 13TH MAY
YEAR 6 SATS WEEK

27TH MAY
YEAR 6 VISIT TO THE

PIONEER ACTIVITY CENTRE

 30TH MAY - 3RD JUNE
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF

TERM

Don't miss out! 
All communications are now
issued electronically via our

parent portal Arbor.
Please make sure we have your
up to date email address (you
can check this yourself via the

portal).

Dates for
your Diary

 6TH JUNE
SCHOOL REOPENS AFTER

HALF TERM HOLIDAY

If your child is going to be

late or absent for any

reason please call the

school office on 0121 464

3686 before 8:30am.

Please be mindful of local residents
and do not park over driveway

access points when dropping off
and collecting your children.

Eco Tip



Save energy (and increase your
brain power) by switching off the

television and playing a board
game or reading a book instead.






Superstar Mathletes
Reception - Sapphire & Israella

Year 1 - Mason & Emilia
Year 2 - Kashayla & Cheska
Year 3 - Molly & Maddison

Year 4 - Daisy-Rae & Maddison
Year 5 - Charlie & Lexie
Year 6 - Izzy & Hassan

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Chicken Burger
Vegetable

Burger

Beef Chilli
Pasta Bake
Macaroni
Cheese

Roast Turkey
Roast Quorn

Roast Turkey
Roast Quorn

Pizza Selection
Popcorn Fish

Potato Wedges
Baked Beans

Peas
Sweetcorn

Garlic Bread
Garden Peas

Roast Potatoes
Creamed
Potatoes
Broccoli
Carrots

Cauliflower
Sweetcorn

Chunky Chips
Baked Beans

Fresh Fruit
Salad Flapjack Fresh Fruit

Salad

Chocolate
Cracknel
Custard

Cheese &
Crackers

Strawberry
Mousse

Week 2 




Handwriting Heroes
Reception - Elsie & Khalid
Year 1 - Eshaani & Olivia
Year 2 - Ebony & George
Year 3 - Spyros & Holly
Year 4 - Tianne & Oscar

Year 5 - Kayleigh L  & Kayleigh S 
Year 6 - Rahanur & Kyle

Hot Chocolate Friday
Well done to all the children who have been nominated.  

This week's winners are:
Reception -  Edith & Leo
Year 1 - Tazanna & Kylo
Year 2 -  Elijah & Ethan
Year 3 - Olivia & Hollie

Year 4 - Madison & Tyler-Jay
Year 5 - Harry & Jayden
Year 6 - Corey & Millie

457 419 452 454

House Points

Balding Farrah Hawking Rowling Spielberg

458

Turves Green Superstars!

Lunch Menu

Be an attendance HERO

Here Everyday Ready On time


